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13th February 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
   The Friends Committee would like to inform you that we signed up to The Forest 
Lottery. It is something that we have researched, mainly thanks to Marie Williams. It’s quick and simple 
to do and will help build some funds for our school and our children. 
 
To sign up follow the link below: 
 

https://www.forestlottery.co.uk/support/friends-of-littledean-c-of-e-school 
 
The instructions on how to register are there. It is quick and simple to do. The committee get 50% of all 
ticket sales, but we need to sell 50 tickets per month at £1 per ticket. The Forest Lottery only allow you 
to continue to be a part of it if the 50 necessary tickets are sold, so it is a use it or lose it deal. It’s very 
simple to do, and will give the committee some much needed funds to continue support the school. 
 
The next draw is on Saturday 15th February 2020 at 8.00 p.m. 
 
There are great prizes on offer and fingers crossed someone from school wins while supporting the 
school!  
 
Many thanks 
 
On behalf of the Friends Committee 

 

https://www.forestlottery.co.uk/support/friends-of-littledean-c-of-e-school

